INDIAN SCHOOL SUR

Affiliated to the Central Board of Secondary Education Delhi
Affiliation No. 6130009

ete

109/1SS/2024-25 CIRCULAR 17.02.2025

Dear parents,

Greetings from Indian School Sur!
As we approach the conclusion of the academic year 2024-25, we take this opportunity to
reflect on our journey and achievements. This year, we successfully inaugurated our new
playground, a significant milestone in our commitment to enhancing student facilities.
Additionally, the construction of the Multipurpose Hall and additional classrooms is
progressing steadily, and we anticipate its completion by the beginning of the next academic
year. These initiatives are a testament to our ongoing efforts to provide the best learning
environment for our students.

Annual Examination

With the final examinations around the corner, we encourage students to focus on systematic
preparation and effective time management to achieve their best results. Parents play a
crucial role in this journey, and we request your support in creating a conducive learning
atmosphere at home. Students are urged to approach their subject teachers for any
clarifications or additional guidance. The final examination timetable has already been
shared for your reference. We wish all our students the very best in their exams!

New Academic Year 2025-26

We are pleased to announce that the new academic year, 2025-26, will commence on Sunday,
April 6, 2025. The school has initiated the admission registration process for the upcoming
academic year. Interested parents seeking new admissions for their children are encouraged
to submit their applications through the link provided on the school website.

Details of the Summer and Winter holidays for the academic year 2025-26 are as follows:
Summer Holidays (AY 2025-26) Winter holidays (AY 2025-26)

From To Reopens on From To Reopens on

Sunday Tuesday | Wednesday Sunday Thursday Sunday
08-06-2025 | 29-07-2025 | 30-07-2025 | 21-12-2025 | 01-01-2026 | 04-01-2026

Regards,
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Df. SSrinivasan
Principal




